
Aetna Better Health® of Kansas 

Notification of Pregnancy 

Aetna Better Health of Kansas is excited to remind you about our provider incentive 

to improve early prenatal care. This is one of the many incentives available in our 

Healthier Outcomes VBS Program, which can be found here Healthier Outcomes 

program| Aetna Medicaid Kansas (aetnabetterhealth.com) 

The incentive is $50 for the first notification of a member’s pregnancy followed by a 
prenatal care visit and will increase to $100 if the member also has a behavioral 

health diagnosis. 

This incentive is for all providers delivering care to Aetna Better Health members. 

Please use the Notice Of Pregancy form to notify Aetna Better Health of 

Pregnancy 

• Materials and Forms for Providers | Aetna Medicaid Kansas 

(aetnabetterhealth.com) 

• Printing several copies to have available in the clinic to complete at the time 

the member is seen and identified as being pregnant is the recommended 

process. 

Please note that the Provider Notification of Pregnancy form must be received 

within 30 days of the appt. date during which the pregnancy was identified. The 

goal is to inform ABHKS as soon as possible so that the member can be enrolled in 

Care Management for the duration of the pregnancy. Send forms to the e-mail or fax 

# listed below. 

• Fax – 1-959-900-6055/email to: abhks_qm_@aetna.com 

Questions? 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact our 

Provider Experience Department: 

By Phone: 1-855-221-5656 

By Email: providerexperience_ks@aetna.com 
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